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Information re 
AQ/ABQ Math Subsidies

The OTF Affiliates (AEFO, ETFO, 
OECTA, and OSSTF) are currently 
involved in the collective bargaining 
process and are taking a range of steps 
to negotiate collective agreements for 
their members. OTF stands in solidarity 
with our Affiliates and our members 
in their work to achieve collective 
agreements.

Due to the current status of negotiations, 
as of May 1, 2015, no further Math AQ 
and ABQ subsidies will be offered.

If, by May 1, 2015, you have already 
registered for a Math AQ or ABQ 
course and go on to successfully 
complete the course, OTF will 
honour the subsidy.

If, by May 1, 2015, you have not 
already registered for a Math AQ or 
ABQ course, OTF will not provide a 
subsidy at this time. 


